
EYFS SECOND ADVENT TERM LETTER 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We hope you all had a lovely half term break.  The children have returned to school 

refreshed and ready to learn and we look forward to watching them grow and develop 

over the next 9 weeks. 

Topics     

The first 3 weeks back to school are all about Autumn, Hedgehogs    

                      and   

Our second RE topic is Welcome   

 

Week Beginning 15th November is Stickman  

Weeks beginning 22nd  Farm Animals   

 

 

Week beginning 29th November Jungle animals 

 

Our 3rd RE Topic of the term is Birthdays linking to the Birth of Jesus. 

Week Beginning 6thDecember is Advent  

Weeks Beginning 13th December is Christmas   
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Reading   

Your child will continue to bring home a book to share with you and words to learn. 

 As your child reads at home, we would be grateful if you could 

continue to complete their reading card. 

Numeracy 

          

A weekly ‘Math Challenge’ will be starting this term and these will be sent home on a  

Friday. We hope that you will enjoy doing these with you children.  

P.E. 

 Please continue to send your child to school in school joggers on a Tuesday and a 

Thursday.     

Clothing 

Please continue to send your child every day with a cardigan/jumper and coat, 

particularly now the weather is beginning to get colder.  Please could you send in a pair 

of wellington boots, if you have not already done so. 

Dates   

Parent’s evenings will take the form of a telephone call this term and will take place on 

Thursday 11th November.  A link will be sent out to you shortly, so you are able to book 

an appointment. 

This year KS 1 Nativity play ‘It’s a Baby’ will take place at church on Thursday 9th 

December and will be at 2pm.  

KS1 trip to the Panto is on 16th December. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Baker and Mrs Swinfield  
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